





Weekly Family Communication

Friday, June 28th, 2024

We hope you have an amazing, restful and well-deserved summer break!

UPCOMING DATES:

July 4 Final Learning Updates (report cards) Published

September 3 School Re-Opens

ANNOUNCEMENTS:

MYED ACCESS & LEARNING UPDATES (REPORT CARDS)

If you need assistance logging in to MyEd, please contact the office, 250-740-2000, info.nd@sd68.bc.ca Please use a computer and not a smart phone.

https://www.sd68.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/MyEdBC PortalParent OnlineBrochure.pdf

